
01/09/2018 

MR Russell Farr 
5 / 15 Warringah RD 
Mosman NSW 2088 
farrs@bigpond.net.au 

RE: DA2018/1289 - 1154 Pittwater Road COLLAROY NSW 2097

I support the construction of the sea wall along these beachfront properties.
The wall will not only protect the properties but enhance the waterfront. 
It is currently an unsightly mess and has been so for nearly 2 years, with it seems, very little 
action to rectify the problem.

Sent: 1/09/2018 7:42:48 AM
Subject: Online Submission


